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Alpha Gamma Delta Reinstalls Chapter at the University of Southern California 
 

(INDIANAPOLIS) Alpha Gamma Delta Fraternity is pleased to announce the reinstallation of Delta Alpha 

Chapter at the University of Southern California on Saturday, January 25, 2014. Delta Alpha Chapter was 

originally installed as the 29th chapter of Alpha Gamma Delta. 

 

Collegians from Delta Omicron Chapter–University of Nevada, Las Vegas, served as members of the initiating 

team. Jackie Brannon Stutts, International President, served as the Installing Officer.  

 

The Installation Banquet, led by Toastmistress Liz Harriss York, International Vice President–Extension, was 

held at the Town and Gown Ballroom at the University of Southern California. Parents, sisters and friends of 

Alpha Gamma Delta joined together for this celebration of sisterhood. At the banquet, Jackie Brannon Stutts 

presented the chapter with its official charter. Julie Waitman, Beta Beta–North Dakota State University, and 

Alpha Gamma Delta Foundation Executive Director, also announced the Alpha Gamma Delta Foundation 

would be giving two $1,000 scholarships to members of the chapter next fall.  

### 

About Alpha Gamma Delta  

Alpha Gamma Delta is an International Women's Fraternity that promotes academic excellence, 

philanthropic giving, ongoing leadership and personal development and above all, a spirit of loving 

sisterhood. Guided by our Purpose, Alpha Gamma Deltas strive to attain a higher standard, thereby 

improving their lives, the lives of those around them and the communities in which they live. Together, we 

continually work to: Inspire the Woman. Impact the World. Learn more at alphagammadelta.org. 

 


